

October 17, 2023 PUBLIC COPY

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 44 South Clinton Ave Trenton, New Jersey 08625 via: Levitan ShareFile Portal

RE: Attentive Energy LLC

Dear Board Staff and Levitan & Associates,

Attentive Energy LLC ("Attentive Energy") is writing today to provide the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities ("BPU") with an update regarding its Application for the Attentive Energy Two Project (the "Project") into the BPU's third offshore wind solicitation. <sup>1</sup>



¹ Portions of this response contain confidential, proprietary, and/or commercially-sensitive information that constitute trade secrets or are submitted to the BPU by Attentive Energy as a commercial enterprise or derived from information obtained from such commercial enterprise and that if disclosed would cause substantial injury to the competitive position of such enterprise. Attentive Energy has submitted a Confidential Copy of this response that should be treated as a non-public record that is exempt from disclosure to the extent permitted under applicable laws and/or as expressly set forth in the Solicitation Guidance Document ("SGD"). Attentive Energy has also submitted a redacted version of this response that should only be released to the public to the extent permitted under applicable laws and/or as expressly set forth in the SGD. Attentive Energy's General Counsel Murray Greene attests to the truth and accuracy of the confidential nature of the information marked as confidential in these documents. All notices or other communications regarding the confidential nature of this response should be directed to Murray Greene at murray.greene@totalenergies.com.





We again thank the BPU's Offshore Wind Team for the opportunity to provide updates related to Attentive Energy's Application. We look forward to supporting New Jersey and its communities as a long-term partner. If you have any additional questions or seek clarification on any of the information above, please do not hesitate to contact me at <a href="mailto:christen.wittman@totalenergies.com">christen.wittman@totalenergies.com</a> or (508) 272-6987.

Sincerely,

Christen Wittman

Vice President Project Development